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Our ref: LMi Year 12 WEX 
 
12 May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Y12 Work Experience 
 
According to our records, your child has not yet managed to secure a work experience placement for our Year 12 
Work Experience week from 30 June – 4 July 2025. Students attended a launch assembly in November, and have 
had regular reminders throughout the year, as well as a 1:1 careers appointment with an independent careers 
advisor, and an open door invitation to see me for help. All students received a copy of this Year 12 WEX Booklet to 
support them in finding placements and they were given a deadline of 4 April to find and record their placement, 
which has now passed.  
 
Work experience is vital in ensuring students can write strong, competitive personal statements and applications 
for university, jobs, apprenticeships and gap year schemes. 
 
I have agreed to extend the deadline until Wednesday 21 May. By this time, students must have found a placement 
and added the details of their placement to Unifrog, for me to begin Health and Safety visits.  
 
Please can you emphasise the importance of work experience to your child and support them in finding a 
placement. Placements do not have to link directly to future career aspirations; the skills developed, and 
experience of the workplace are as (if not more) important than learning about a specific job or sector.  
 
If your child has secured a placement but has not yet logged in on Unifrog, please ask them to complete the Unifrog 
online form. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Louise Mills 
Careers Lead 
louisemills@allertongrange.com 
0113 393 0304 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 

 

mailto:agadmin@allertongrange.com
http://www.allertongrange.com/
https://www.allertongrange.com/assets/Documents/Attachments/Year-12-Work-Experience-Booklet-2024-2025.pdf

